
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Tuesday 17th March 2020 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Firstly, can I thank all of you for your understanding during the last week.  It has been much 
appreciated. 
 
As you know, we are currently receiving constant updated advice from the government and at 
present schools have been instructed to remain open. 
 
Your child will be bringing work packs home from school to complete regular activities at home 
should schools be ordered to close. Please spend some time with your child on a daily basis working 
through some of the activities provided. 
 
I would highly recommend that you listen to your child read on a daily basis. Please sit with your 
child and ask them questions about what they have read, what they think may happen next and 
discuss the meaning of unfamiliar words. It is very important that they continue to read regularly 
should schools be forced to close. 
 
I would also urge you to practice times tables with your children and complete regular activities 
relating to the four rules of number (addition, subtraction, multiplication and division) If your child 
returned to school with a firmer grasp of times tables and had benefited from regular daily reading 
that would be of great benefit. 
 
I personally often visit www.primaryresources.co.uk where a wealth of activities can be found to 
complete. 
 
I will of course keep you up to date with any further developments. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr Paul Harries 
 

 

Pembrokeshire County Council 
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